From: Mark Tovey

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 12:29 PM

To: Mercier, Betty Cc: Wes Kinghorn

Subject: Request LACH agenda item for October: 75th Anniversary of Cronyn Observatory building

Hello Betty,

I would like to give a brief (less than 10 minute) slide presentation on the upcoming 75th Anniversary of the Cronyn Observatory building at Western University, at the October LACH meeting. I will show archival photographs of the building, and pictures of newly uncovered artifacts from the building.

Cronyn Observatory's 75th anniversary is on the 24th of October, 2015.

Thanks. All best,

Mark